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From the Board of Trustees 
 
Kia ora Parents and Caregivers 

 

The new Board met for the first time last week (although Fr Phil is currrently overseas) – and we are: 
 
Katherine McGillivray Proprietor’s Trustee Chairperson 
Fr Phil Sullivan  Proprietor’s Trustee 
Leonie Lewthwaite Proprietor’s Trustee 
Wesley May  Proprietor’s Trustee 
Aaron Delacey  Parent Trustee 
Marieke Zieleman Parent Trustee 
Nikki Flexman  Parent Trustee 
Graeme Twose  Parent Trustee 
Heather McLeod Staff Trustee 
Jane Hahn  Principal 
 
We welcome Wesley May onto the Board as a newly appointed Proprietor’s trustee. We are all 
looking forward to working together over the coming three year term, supporting our school and 
striving to achieve the goals set out in our Strategic Plan. 
 
The Board congratulates Jane and her team for a very successful review from the Catholic Schools’ 
Office – they were very complimentary both of the leadership team, the dedicated staff, the Board 
and the ‘enthusiastic and positive parents’ within our school community. The review also involved 
meeting Year 6 children and the review team commented that ‘they are a living testament that the 
school is achieving what the community aspires to in their Mission Statement’! We are very proud of 
them all. 
 
There is no time to rest though, as early next term we will be welcoming the Education Review 
Office into our school.  
 
A tremendous amount of work has been done to bring our Health and Safety Policy up to date and in 
line with new legislation. As part of this, we would like to draw your attention to the new Health and 
Safety Procedures that we have in the school. Check in at the front desk for more details – we 
appreciate your cooperation in following the new procedures. We all have a responsibility to ensure 
the health and safety of those in our school. 
 
As another very busy term comes to a close, we wish you all a safe, restful and enjoyable break. We 
look forward to seeing you all back in Term 3. 
 

Nga mihi 
Katherine McGillivray  
Chairperson 


